
         

Purley Pre-School 
Summer Term 2017

Observations, Assessment and Planning 

Each child is allocated a member of staff when they join pre 
school. We use our observations of the children at play to plan 
for their next steps based on their current interests, seasonal 

and topical themes.

We use an online system called Tapestry to record development.  
All parents have access to this system and you should be able to 

log in at any time to view your child’s online journal.  

                      Term Dates 
Term 1 Tuesday 2nd May 2017 to Friday 26th 

May 2017
Holiday 29th May 2017 to 2nd June 2017

Term 2 Monday 5th June 2017 to Friday 21st 
July 2017

Holiday

Term 3 Wednesday 6th September 2017 to 
Friday 20th October 2017

Holiday
               Term 4 Monday 30th October to Wednesday 

20th December 2017
Holiday

Term 5 Thursday 4th January 2018 to 
Friday 9th February 2018

Holiday

Term 6 Monday 19th February 2018 to 
Thursday 29th March 2018

Important Dates - Outing            8th June 2017

Sports Day        19th July 2017

Development Review Week    TBA 

End of term Party  21st July 2017

Open day at Long Lane   TBA   

 

Welcome! 

Welcome to a new  term at Purley Pre 
School.  We hope you had an enjoyable 
Easter break.

Staff Changes

We are pleased to welcome two new 
members of staff this term.  Claire 
Allen is joining us for Wednesday 
Sessions and Rachel Batchelor for our 
Friday sessions.

Outdoor Play

We positively encourage the children 
to engage in outdoor play every day. 

We have a water tray, mud pit and 
sand tray which the children are able 
to access every day.   Please ensure 
your child brings a change of clothes.  

Water Bottles

Please ensure your child brings a named 
water bottle to pre school every day.  
Water and milk will continue to be 
offered at snack time.

Clothing

We have a small supply of spare 
clothes but we do get messy and have 
accidents - children need to bring a 
named change of clothes each day.  
Please also ensure that coats, jackets, 
lunch boxes and water bottles etc. are 
named. 

    
       

Email addresses: We are in the 
process of setting up an email list so 
that we can communicate with 
parents more effectively. We would 
be grateful if every family could 
provide us with a current email 
address and hand this slip into a 
member of staff. Thank-you!

Childs 
Name………………………………
…. Parents 
Name(s)……………………………
………….

 
………………………………………
………@............................................
.......................... 

………………………………………
……….@...........................................
...........................

Finally………………….

Don’t forget to “like” us on Facebook @  Purley Pre-School for regular updates and check in 
with our Website at  purleypreschool.co.uk for staff updates, information on our key person 
system, The Early Years Foundation Stage Framework, our policies and procedures, meet the 
Committee and more.  

https://www.facebook.com/purleypreschool/
http://purleypreschool.co.uk

